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JAN 8 01991

Mercy Memorial Medical Center, Inc.
ATTN: Roy Taylor.

Radiological Physicist
Radiation Oncology Department
960 Agard Street-
Benton Harbo'r,-MI 49022

,

Gentlemer,:

SUBJECT: DEMAND FOR INFORMATION LETTER DATED NOVEMBER 2, 1990
AND YOUR RESPONSE DATED NOVEMBER 5, 1990

We have reviewed your response dated November 5,1990 and your License
No,- 21-04177-02 and agree with your conclusion that you are in compliance with
10 CFR Part 30,35, " Financial- Assurance and Recordkeeping for Decommissioning",

You nesd not take any further action in this matter. If you have any
questions, please call us at (708) 790-5625.-

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
G. M. McCann, Chief
Materials. Licensing Section
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